
  Shellrock Ramblings   21st January 2024 
 

 

Deanery Synod meeting invitation 

The Deanery Synod meeting this week, 25th January, 7.30 p.m. at St Mary's church, Attleborough, is open 
to all.  The Bishop of Thetford, Bishop Ian, will be present.  This is an opportunity for everyone to see/meet 
him if they wish. 
 

Events this week 
 

Sunday 21st January, Third Sunday of Epiphany 
  Readings:  Genesis 14 v 17-20  Psalm 128 
    Revelation 19 v 6-10  John 2 v 1-11 
 

  10.30am St James, Great Ellingham  Morning Prayer 
    6.00pm St Peter, Little Ellingham  Prayer and Praise 
 
Monday 22nd January 
 7.00PM Benefice representatives meeting with Bishop Ian in Hingham church 
 
Tuesday 23rd January 
 10.00am Fellowship Group meet 
 

Wednesday 24th January 
 7.00pm Choir practice in St James, Great Ellingham 
 
Thursday 25th January 
 7.30pm Open Deanery Synod meeting in St Mary’s church, Attleborough 
 

Sunday 28th January, Fourth Sunday of Epiphany 
  Readings:  Deuteronomy 18 v 15-20 Psalm 111 
    Revelation 12 v 1-5a  Mark 1 v 21-28 
 

  10.30am St Peter, Little Ellingham  Benefice Holy Communion 
 

Looking forward........ 

 
 

If you have an event planned and wish it to be advertised, please let me know.  



Contacts 
Ministry Team 

Rev Prebendary Sue Strutt       01953 797336    email: revprebsue@gmail.com 
LLM Carol Bennett   01603 441508 
LLM Colin Thomas   01953 453455 
Benefice admin: 
  email  shellrockbenefice@gmail.com 
  website http://shellrockbenefice.org.uk/ 
  facebook https://www.facebook.com/groups/shellrockbenefice/ 
 

  
 Colin Thomas  Tel: 01953 453455  Email: colin.thomas196@btinternet.com 
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